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Angela Foster

From: richard polom

Sent: 03 May 2017 09:06

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: ESSEX LEVEL CROSSINGS ORDER: OBJECTIONS

Concerning Paget Road, Wivenhoe E41

I wish to object very strongly to the proposed closure of this crossing, which provides a significant day to day
practical facility for people in Wivenhoe. This crossing is not dangerous, has been used safely for many years and is
an example of an important feature of local life, too many of which are being lost for arbitrary reasons. A public
enquiry should be held to give full consideration to views of residents.

Concerning Sand Pit, Alresford Rd E42

I wish to object very strongly to the proposed closure of this crossing, which provides a significant amenity to local
people. It forms part of an outstanding leisure walk from Wivenhoe or Alresford along the river and up through
Cockaynes Wood. Since the wood and former sandpits are now fully established as a leisure facility, it is extremely
perverse to take away this access. This is a safe crossing, well known by local people who use it. | do however
support the proposed speed limit and traffic calming along Alresford Road, which should be done regardless of the

crossing proposal.
Regards

Richard Polom
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